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The Board of Selectmen met in Executive Session on Tuesday, February 
25, 2014 in the Tisbury Town Hall. 

Present: Jonathan V. Snyder; and Tristan R. Israel, Clerk; John W. 
Grande, Town Administrator and Aase M. Jones, Assistant to the Town 
Administrator. 

Motion:  To go into Executive Session to discuss strategy with 
respect to collective bargaining, pending and current litigation and 
contract negotiations, not to reconvene in Open Session.  Seconded. 

Voting on the Motion:  Mr. Israel: Yes; Mr. Snyder: Yes. 

Convened in Executive Session: 8:35 p.m.  M/s/c. 

Police Academy Sponsorship by the Town:  was addressed by Selectman 
Israel who stated that he does not want to offer sponsorship of 
candidates to the Police Academy in view of a complaint and comments 
made about favoritism in a recent case where the Town sponsored a 
candidate who offered to pay his own way through the academy.  This 
candidate had acknowledged that his Academy attendance at this own 
cost would not entitle him to a full-time job offer from Tisbury 
once he had completed the Academy.  Discussion followed on how to 
proceed. 

Mr. Israel suggested that the Town move to explore going forward a 
means of establishing a fund to extend a low-interest loan to police 
department recruits who wish to attend the Police Academy to pay the 
costs of attending the Academy. 

Town Administrator Jay Grande suggested a 0% loan fund with a 
provision that after a certain number of years of service the loan 
could be “forgiven”. 

Mr. Snyder agreed that this might be a viable option if it is 
appropriate to expend Town funds for this purpose. 

Christopher Cini, Paramedic, Update:  was presented by Mr. Grande 
who reported that Mr. Cini was placed on paid administrative leave 
on February 20, 2014 pending an investigation into events that 
occurred during his shift as a paramedic on February 8th.  Mr. 
Grande described the incident as “negligence” adding that perhaps 
Mr. Cini would resign his position. 

Stop & Shop Update:   
 

 
 

 
 

 

There being no further business in Executive Session, 

Motion for Adjournment:  8:55 p.m.  M/s/c. 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 
Not Present________________  _________________________________ 
Jeffrey C. Kristal, Chairman Aase M. Jones, Asst. to Town Adm. 
 
___________________________  _________________________________ 
Jonathan V. Snyder   Tristan R. Israel, Clerk 


